
 
 

The 2021 Grant Goodman Prize in 
Philippine History and Historical Studies 

 

Caroline Sy Hau 
 
 The Philippine Studies Group of the Association for Asian Studies is pleased to award the 
Grant Goodman Prize in History and Historical Studies for 2021 to Caroline Sy Hau for her 
substantial contributions to Philippine historical studies. Hau is Professor of English and 
Literature at the Center for Southeast Asian Studies, Kyoto University, Japan.  
 The University of the Philippines Valedictorian earned her subsequent graduate degrees 
at Cornell University. Since receiving her doctorate in 1998, Professor Hau has been a leader in 
Philippine historical and literary studies with numerous books, edited books and journal special 
issues. She has also published 37 peer reviewed book chapters and journal articles. During her 
career she has received many accolades including the Philippine National Book Award (seven 
times), the Gintong Aklat Award and the Philippine Free Press Literary Award (twice).  
 The body of her work has greatly enhanced Philippine literary studies and has added new 
dimensions to the study of the nation's history in terms of the nation's gender relationships, 
Chinese ethnicity, politics and political development.  
 The Philippine Studies Group is pleased to acknowledge the outstanding scholarly 
achievement that Professor Caroline Hau has shown throughout her career and confer upon her 
the 2021 Grant Goodman Prize in Philippine History and Historical Studies.  
 
 Paul A. Rodell 
 Chair, Grant Goodman Committee  
 Philippine Studies Group 
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